
From: Helton, Kelsey
To: Erickson, Jim
Cc: Helton, Kelsey; Miller.Scott@epamail.epa.gov; Brourman, Mitch; Hutton, Richard H; John Herbert; John Mousa;

osteen.bill@epa.gov
Subject: FW: Draft Comments on Hawthorn Group Plan and Off-Site Soil Sampling
Date: Tuesday, December 23, 2008 4:18:12 PM

Jim- For your consideration. Pl see below. Thanks- Kelsey

The Department of Environmental

Protection values your feedback as a customer. DEP Secretary Michael W. Sole is committed to
continuously assessing and

improving the level and quality of services provided to you. Please take a few minutes to comment on
the quality of

service you received. Copy the url below to a web browser to complete the DEP

survey: http://survey.dep.state.fl.us/?refemail=Kelsey.Helton@dep.state.fl.us Thank you in advance for
completing the survey.

From: Helton, Kelsey
Sent: Tuesday, December 23, 2008 11:04 AM
To: 'Miller.Scott@epamail.epa.gov'
Cc: Helton, Kelsey
Subject: RE: Draft Comments on Hawthorn Group Plan and Off-Site Soil Sampling

Hi, Scott- DEP has reviewed the draft EPA comments for the HG monitoring
wells and borings and the associated work plan.  DEP agrees with the comments
.  I also would like to add that, ACEPD makes a good point that the wells
should be screened where the highest contamination is anticipated in the
upper and lower HG. And, Rotosonic drilling also has the ability to provide
gw sampling as the drilling advances. GW sampling with a quick turn around
would also support selection of the appropriate well screen depth.

I'll follow this email with a formal ltr.

Happy Holidays

Kelsey Helton
DEP- Bureau of Waste Cleanup

-----Original Message-----
From: Miller.Scott@epamail.epa.gov [mailto:Miller.Scott@epamail.epa.gov]
Sent: Friday, December 19, 2008 4:24 PM
To: Helton, Kelsey
Subject: Draft Comments on Hawthorn Group Plan and Off-Site Soil Sampling

Kelsey,
Per our discussion, here are our draft comments on Hawthorn Group Plan and
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Off-Site Soil Sampling:
(See attached file: koppers off-site soil sampling approval.doc)(See attached
file: koppers hawthorn expanded investigation comments.doc)

Feel free to provide proposed edits and add comments.
Thanks,
Scott Miller
Remedial Project Manager
Superfund Division
Superfund Remedial Branch
Section C
U.S. EPA Region 4
61 Forsyth Street, SW
Atlanta, GA 30303
Phone (404) 562-9120
Fax (404) 562-8896


